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AMNESTY

INTERNATIONAL




Ing. Raúl Baca Carbo

Ministro de Gobierno, Policia, Justicia, Cultos y Municipalidades

Ministerio de Gobierno y Policia

Benalcazar y Espejo

Quito, ECUADOR

Dear Minister:

We the undersigned are writing to you from Canada on behalf of the Sarayaku people in Pastaza.

At a conference in Toronto, we heard reports about threats and intimidation against members of the community and its leaders because of their resistance to oil drilling.

We are very worried about their safety. We are also deeply disturbed by violations of the Sarayaku’s right to authentic consultation about development in their territory, their right to a healthy environment and their right to protect their culture as Indigenous people. 

We call on you to take action to protect the safety and human rights of the Sarayaku.

